
ShowTime Message to Disney's Beauty and the Beast 
ticket holders 
Sunday, March 15, 2020 

 

As most of you are aware, the PebbleCreek HOA Board and Management Team have closed all public 

facilities in PebbleCreek, including the Renaissance Theater, as a preventive measure to limit our 

community’s exposure to COVID-19.   

  

ShowTime fully supports this decision because the health and safety of our patrons is most 

important to us.  This does mean, however, that our production of Disney’s Beauty and the 

Beast has been canceled for now. 

  

The ShowTime Board is currently reviewing several options to assist our patrons who have 

purchased tickets for the show and we will be advising each ticket holder in the very near future. 

This is new territory for us so we appreciate your patience. 

  

You, our patrons, are the reason that we at ShowTime have worked to bring our best performances 

to the Renaissance Theater stage over the last 20 years. Your support and enthusiasm for our 

productions is highly valued and we will continue to do so when it is safe to reopen the theater. 

  

Thank you for your understanding. 

  

Source:  Laurie Farquhar on behalf of the ShowTime Board of Directors 

 


